
Friday, August 31, 2018  

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week. 

 

Attention students: we will begin after school tutoring 
starting Tuesday, Sept. 4th. The first grading period ends 
on Sept 20th. If you know you are falling behind or are 
struggling with a certain subject, then take advantage of 
our tutoring. Every student who attends tutoring for an 
hour after school will receive a HERO point each time. 
Tutoring takes place in our Centers in different locations 
around campus. Please ask your teachers or visit our 
website for Center Locations.  

Seniors!!!  12th Grade Parent Information Night is next 
Wednesday, September 5th, at 6:00 p.m. in the 
cafeteria.  Come with your families for great information 
on graduation, college admission and financial 
aid.  Jostens will be there with class gear for sale.  Also 
discussed will be expenses for extra-curricular senior 
activities and fundraising opportunities to cover the 
cost.  There will be great raffles and prizes such as 
yearbook and prom tickets. 

SPECIAL SHOUT OUT TO MR. FONG - you did an 
awesome job announcing your first varsity SV Don 
game!!!  

ANNOUNCEMENTS CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Attention students – getting to school on time every 
day is important.  Missing out on learning will cost you 
today and later on as an adult!  After your 3rd tardy you 
will have to serve detention and will lose the privilege of 
attending any assembly or games such as the BPHS/
SVHS game next week.   

Are you interested in Comedy? Do you like to make 
people laugh? Then join our new ComedySportz team! 
Come to our informational meetings to sign up! Our first 
meeting is during lunch today in room 310, and we have 
another next Friday. See you there! 

Attention students and staff:  

The BP vs. SV Varsity Football Game is Friday, Sept. 
7th.  Tickets will be available beginning Sept 4th in 
ASB.  Tickets are $6 for adults and $3 for children. 
Students with ASB are free, but must pick up the ticket in 
ASB.  Only the student with ASB may use an ASB ticket, 
ID will be required for ASB entry.  Staff members, please 
check your email for details! 

Attention Students:  

Our library extended hours (7 am – 5 pm) are scheduled 
to begin on Wed. Sept 12th.  

Until this date library hours are from 7:30 am – 4:00 pm.  

Get ready for BP vs SV! T-shirts and spirit packs are on 
sale now in ASB and in the Center Quad at lunch. These 
will sell out, so buy yours today! 

Hey Dons, next week is Spirit Week!  
 

Tuesday – Jersey Day 

Wednesday – Sunglasses Day 

Thursday – Twin Day 

 Friday – Game Day! Wear your Dons Gear! 

First WE Club meeting today during lunch in room 505. 
Hope to see you guys there!   

Softball practice will begin Wednesday, September 5th at 

3pm.  Anyone can come out and practice. 


